
CAMP GOOD NEWSLETTER 
207-897-3221 | 413 Campground Rd, Livermore Falls, ME 04254

Dear Friend of Camp Good News, 

Spring is here! With it comes new life, longer days, and the anticipation of 
another summer of ministry at Camp Good News. As we prepare for the 
season ahead, we want to take a moment to thank you. Your generous 
support makes it possible for children to hear the life-changing message of 
the Gospel in a camp setting where they can grow in their faith and 
experience God’s love in a powerful way. 

Spring reminds us of God’s faithfulness in bringing new life - not only to 
the world around us but also to our hearts. Just as flowers bloom after the 
barrenness of winter, so too does God bring renewal to those who trust in 
Him. 

“Therefore, if anyone is in Christ, he is a new creation. The old has passed 
away; behold, the new has come.” – 2 Corinthians 5:17 

Every year, we see this transformation in the lives of campers. Some arrive 
feeling lost, burdened, or uncertain, but by the end of the week, they leave 
knowing the hope found in Christ. Your prayers and gifts help plant and 
water the seeds of faith, and we trust God to bring the increase                 
(1 Corinthians 3:6). 

Thank you for standing with us in this ministry. May this season be one of 
spiritual renewal for you as well. 

'til every child hears 

Jeremy Brown 

Camp Director 

CEF of Maine Prayer and Praise 
April 2025

Pray for the children of Maine to be saved. 

• Praise for 36 clubs that have been held this school year. 
• Praise for 35 decisions and many strengthened in their faith.  
• Pray for fun and fruitful closing parties and rallies.  
• Pray that clubbers will sign up to attend a camping program. 

Summer Staff Program

Good News Clubs

• Praise for fifteen college age young people who have signed up to serve with us all 
summer. Seven will be serving at Camp Good News, five will be serving in Central 
Maine and three will be serving Downeast. Pray for them to be well supported in 
prayer and financial support. 

CEF Banquets

• Pray for preparations for CEF banquets in N ME - 4/12 and W ME - 5/5. 
• Pray for many to attend and be blessed as they hear reports of what God is doing. 

Summer Camping Ministry

• Pray for full camps and the needed volunteers for each week.  
• Camp Good News - 7 weeks 
• Blueberry Mountain - 4 weeks 
• Camp Jireh Day Camp - 4 weeks 
• Downeast Day Camp - 2 weeks

CEF of Maine Staf

• Pray for local directors for southern, central, western and northern Maine.  
• Praise for some interest that has been expressed in three areas.  
• Pray for wisdom for the staff as they prepare for summer ministries. 

Finances

• Praise that we are current with all bills paid.  
• Praise for faithful, generous supporters. 

Fair Ministry

• Pray for volunteers to carry on the fair ministry in Western Maine that Jeanette 
Linsey so faithfully led for many years.
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